
 

 

 

 

 

 
Fort Dodge Administration Office 

 

311 First Avenue South 
Fort Dodge, IA 50501 

Telephone (515) 574-4015 
www.2nddcs.com 

 

NOTICE OF OPEN MEETING 
 

 

A meeting of the Board of Directors of the  

Second Judicial District Department of Correctional Services scheduled as follows: 

 

Date: Friday, September 16, 2022 

Time: 9:30 AM 

Location: Second Judicial District Residential Facilities  

 
Note – We are trying something new this meeting! This 
meeting will be a hybrid of in person Zoom at a Second 
District Residential Center (addresses listed below) and 
Zoom from your location.   
 
Anyone interested in participating in this meeting via 
Zoom from your location should contact Pattee Yetmar, 
Board Secretary at pattee.yetmar@iowa.gov or 515-
574-4017. 
 

Beje Clark Residential Center 

 818 15th St SW 

 Mason City, IA 50401 

 

Fort Dodge Community Corrections Center – 2nd Floor 

311 First Avenue S 

Fort Dodge, IA 50501 

 

Marshalltown Residential Center 

1401 S 17th Ave 

Marshalltown, IA 50158 

 

Ames Area Office 

111 Sherman Ave 

Ames, IA 50010 

 
 

 
Distribution:  
Email:  Iowa Department of Corrections:  Director Beth Skinner, CBC Deputy Director Sally Kreamer, Deputy Director Randy Gibbs, 

Fiscal Manager Steve Dick, Director of Research Sarah Fineran, Legislative Services and 2nd Judicial District Department of 
Correctional Services Staff 

Web:  www.2nddcs.com 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 

 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS  

A G E N D A  
Friday, September 16, 2022 

I. Call to Order – Introductions 

II. Formal Approval of Today’s Proposed Agenda 

III. Directors Report – Amanda Milligan 

IV. Budget Update – Joel Danielson  

V. Board Business 
A. Approval of minutes from Board of Directors Meeting 6/24/2022 (emailed previously) 

VI. Pending Litigation  

VII.  Other Business/Public Comment/Q&A for Board Members 

VIII. Schedule Next Meeting Date Suggestion: Friday, December 9, 2022.  

Question for the Board: How did you like the meeting in the Zoom Rooms this time? Shall we 
return to in person in Webster City in December or offer the Zoom Rooms again in 
Marshalltown, Ames, Fort Dodge and Mason City? 

 
IX. Adjournment 

Your attendance is welcome. 

 
Pattee Yetmar, Secretary to the Board 
 
 

Note:  Tours of the Residential Centers will be available after the meeting.  


